
Brief submission 
As a GP I see fewer of us (myself included) who wish to take on the business of General 
Practice as owners. General practice is already outsourced to multiple independent small 
businesses as it is, and we are increasingly cutting our losses and shutting up shop. 

 It is the duty of government to ensure equity of access and if the current de-funding of 
General Practice continues, the government, far from being able to reduce expenditure, will 
have no choice but to set up public GP clinics in the same way that public dental clinics are 
run for concessional patients currently. 
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